
 

Dear Resident/Business Owner,  
 
The Earls Barton Neighbourhood Plan Project Group has now completed the draft 
Neighbourhood Plan and we want to get your views to ensure we are on the right track and that 
you agree with the strategy we have developed on your behalf. The Plan can be downloaded or 
accessed at www.earlsbartonneighbourhoodplan.org.uk or a hard copy can be viewed at the 
library, both Doctor’s Surgeries and Espresso Coffee Shop. If you would like a hard copy of the 
plan please contact us on 01604 812115.  
 
This is your draft Neighbourhood Plan! 
It has been drawn up using the views you have given us during all the consultations which have 
been held during 2012 and 2013. We now need your comments before it goes on its next round 
of consultation, which will be conducted by the Borough Council of Wellingborough.  
 
It’s very important that you take the time to read the draft Plan and give us your views, as 
these will add strength to the proposals. If you disagree with anything, we need to know so 
that we can take this into account and make amendments where appropriate. 
 
YOUR opinions are valuable – It’s YOUR community and village, please let us know what you 
think.  
 
A comment sheet is provided with this letter for you to use and then return to the Parish Clerk at 
the address below or drop off at the village library or Post Office. Remember the plan can be 
accessed online at the above address or you can request a hard copy. 
  
The consultation period lasts for 6 weeks so your comments should be returned by 30 April 2014 
to the following address.                       If you have any questions regarding the plan  
(no stamp required)                               Please contact: 
FREEPOST RSXH-CXTA-KRUA                  
Earls Barton PC                                        Rosie Smart    theclerk@earlsbarton.gov.uk (01604 812850)                   
83 Dowthorpe Hill                         James Wilson jwa1@hotmail.co.uk (01604 812115) or 
Earls Barton                                              Colin Wells     cwells.ebpc@gmail.com (07790 941 281)  
Northampton, NN6 0PY 
 
Thank you in advance for your time and for supporting the Neighbourhood Plan. 

 
 
Cllr Robert Gough - Chairman - Neighbourhood Planning Project Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All Residents and Businesses of  
Earls Barton 
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